
Church of Scotland Photograph of a Cross 

How to take part 

To submit your entry for the photography competition, please email 
MediaRelations@churchofscotland.org.uk, attaching your photograph(s) as well as 
your name and which category you are in: 

1. Primary school age 

2. Secondary school age 

3. 18+ 

The rules are very simple: 

 The photograph must be one that you’ve taken yourself. 

 You must take the photograph within your own community and must observe 
all Covid-related restrictions when doing so. 

 Each entrant can submit up to three photographs. 

 Images can be taken either on cameras or smartphones and must be 
submitted by email. Please note, we unfortunately are unable to accept 
photographs submitted via post at this time. 

The competition will run for one month - from Wednesday 17 February (the start of 
Lent) until Wednesday 17 March. All submissions must be received by the closing 
date. 

All entries will be featured in a special photo gallery on the website. 

The Moderator will head a judging panel and the winners in each category will be 
announced in the lead up to Easter Sunday, with a gift to the charity of the winner’s 
choice being awarded in each category. 

The winning entries will be displayed across the Church of Scotland’s social media 
channels on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, and in a special photo gallery on the 
website. 

Let the fun begin. Get snapping! 

 


